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To:

DIVISION ORIENTATION OF DEPED PARTNERSHIP DATABASE SYSTEM (DPDS)

1.4; 5.2020

Asst. Schools Division Superintendent

Chief Education Supervisors, CID, SGOD
PSDS/ EPS

All Elementary and Secondary School Heads
All School Partnership Focal Coordinators
All School Brigada Eskwela Coordinators

All Others Concerned

Relative to Regional Memorandum 256, s. 2021 on the Orientation on the DepEd Partnership
Database System (DPDS) in Reporting Partnership Engagements, the Schools Division office
of Abra will have its Division Orlentatlon on DPDS on July 23, 2021 at 9: 00 AM to be

conducted virtually.

This activity aims to orient all Public Elementary and Secondary Schools partnership focal
persons and brigade eskwela coordinator in utilizing the DPDS as the official reporting
system of partnership engagements within the division to cover all interventions received
starting January 2021, to December 2021.

All School Partnership Focal Persons and Brigada Eskwela Coordinators are required to attend
the orientation and bring with them their BE form 5 or list of donations received from January

2021 to July 2021.

Below is the link for the activity. Participants will request membership in order to join.
https://bit.ly/DPDSorientation

Immediate dissemination of this memorandum is earnestly desired.
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